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NOTICE OF HIGHWAYS WORKS 

ESSENTIAL HIGHWAY WORKS ARE BEING CARRIED OUT AS PART OF OUR ANNUAL 
INVESTMENT IN ROADS AND TRANSPORT – SIGNAGE OPERATIONS WILL BE CARRIED 

OUT ON 

 

TRANWELL, MORPETH 

 

ON THE FOLLOWING DATES: 

  

WORK WILL BE CARRIED OUT ON 04/11/2024 TO 06/11/2024 WEATHER PERMITTING 

ACCESS FOR RESIDENTS WILL BE MAINTAINED AS FAR AS REASONABLY 

PRACTICABLE 

What are you doing? 
We will be carrying out Signage Works at the location indicated in red. 
 
Who will be doing the works? 
The contractors for the works will be Northumberland County Council. 
 
How long will the work take? 
The works are estimated to take 3 days weather permitting. 
  
 
 
Will the works be disruptive? 
The works will be carried out between the hours of 08:00 and 16:00  
 
Every effort will be made to minimize the effects and duration of the works; however, some 
disruption will be inevitable. 
 
How can I contact you? 
Should you need any further information or have any questions on the design proposals please 
telephone the County Council’s Contact Centre on 0345 600 6400, or any site issues call Alex 
Greenhaugh on 07966 323662 and we will make every effort to mitigate any problems. 
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Thank you: 
We appreciate that these essential works may be disruptive, and we thank you in advance for your 
patience and understanding.  
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